PHYSICAL SERVICES
COMMITTEE MEETING
July 19, 2021

Chairman Hill called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.
MEMBERS PRESENT: Councilor Hill, Councilor Gosek, Councilor Walker, and Councilor
Burridge.

OTHERS PRESENT: Councilor Corradino; Councilor McBrearty; Councilor Plunkett; Kevin
Caraccioli, City Attorney; Deborah Coad, City Chamberlain; Jon Chawgo, Assistant Fire
Chief; Jeff Hinderliter, City Engineer; Mayor William J. Barlow, Jr.

MEDIA PRESENT: No media present.

OLD BUSINESS: There was no old business.

A motion to approve the minutes of the July 6, 2021 Committee Meeting was made by
Councilor Walker and seconded by Councilor Burridge. Minutes were approved by a
unanimous vote.

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation has
received a request from Paul Conzone to donate a memorial bench in memory of
his father-in-law, Eric Gates, with preferred placement in Oak Hill Park.
Councilor Hill stated that this is a standard request and it is nice to see a bench placed
in Oak Hill Park.

COMMITTEE DECISION: Councilor Walker made a motion to forward a
favorable recommendation to the Full Council the request from Paul Conzone to
donate a memorial bench in memory of his father-in-law, Eric Gates, with
preferred placement in Oak Hill Park. Councilor Gosek seconded the motion,
unanimous approval.

THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.




2. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation has
received a request from Dan Marino for use of public space in Breitbeck Park to
set up an inflatable from Good Times of Oswego, Inc. at a graduation party on
August 1, 2021. No one present to speak on this. No questions/concerns.

COMMITTEE DECISION: Councilor Burridge made a motion to forward a
favorable recommendation to the Full Council the request from Dan Marino for
use of public space in Breitbeck Park to set up an inflatable from Good Times of
Oswego, Inc. at a graduation party on August 1, 2021. Councilor Walker
seconded the motion, unanimous approval.

THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

3. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Recreation has received a
request from Jesse Vannuchi to donate picnic tables, funded by the Oswego
Renaissance Association, to the City of Oswego for use in Franklin Square Park.
Councilor Hill mentioned that there are photographs of the benches attached to the
meeting packets and that Jesse Vannuchi has done a lot of great work over at that
park, along with the residents that helped with the painting of the playground.

COMMITTEE DECISION: Councilor Gosek made a motion to forward a
favorable recommendation to the Full Council the request from Jesse Vannuchi to
donate picnic tables, funded by the Oswego Renaissance Association, to the City
of Oswego for use in Franklin Square Park. Councilor Walker seconded the
motion, unanimous approval.

THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

4. The Special Events Committee has received a request from Mackenzie
Dunsmoor, to hold a Basketball Tournament for the Garrett Dunsmoor
Memorial Foundation, on Saturday, September 11, 2021. No one present to speak
on this. No questions/concerns.

COMMITTEE DECISION: Councilor Burridge made a motion to forward a
favorable recommendation to the Full Council the request from Mackenzie
Dunsmoor, to hold a Basketball Tournament for the Garrett Dunsmoor Memorial
Foundation, on Saturday, September 11, 2021. Councilor Walker seconded the
motion, unanimous approval.

THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.



5. The Special Events Committee has received a request from the Oswego YMCA
for use of public space on October 2-3, 2021 at East Park (Washington Square
Park) to host the annual Pumpkin Festival. No one present to speak on this. No
questions/concerns.

COMMITTEE DECISION: Councilor Walker made a motion to forward a
favorable recommendation to the Full Council the request from the Oswego
YMCA for use of public space on October 2-3, 2021 at East Park (Washington
Square Park) to host the annual Pumpkin Festival. Councilor Burridge seconded
the motion, unanimous approval.

THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 6:33 p.m. by Councilor Burridge. A second
was made by Councilor Gosek, unanimous approval.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sydney Mangano WM



